
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Kirsten Arrowood, OPA Investigations Supervisor  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 
Date: December 9, 2022 
Re:  Partial Certification Memo for 2022OPA-0274 

 
Partial Certification Memo   

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 2022OPA-0274. We appreciate OPA’s efforts to address our 
concerns in our previous requests for additional investigation. That said, we can certify this case as 
thorough and objective. However, OPA did not send Named Employees a notice of receipt of complaint 
within five days, as is required by the Named Employees’ Collective Bargaining Agreement.  

Accordingly, OIG can certify this case as thorough and objective, but not timely. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist  

 


